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County Offices Closed July 4 for  
Independence Day Holiday 

  
All Beaufort County offices, to include Convenience Centers, Library branches, 
and PALS facilities (except the Charles “Lind” Brown outdoor pool) will be closed 
Wednesday, July 4 in observance of the Independence Day holiday. Emergency 
services and law enforcement operations will remain available.  All other offices 
will resume their respective schedules on Thursday, July 5. 
  
Visit us online or call us for more information: 
Beaufort County Administration or 843-255-2000 
Beaufort County Library System or 843-255-6456 
Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services Department (PALS) or 843-255-6680 
Beaufort County Solid Waste and Recycle Section or 843-255-2736 
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To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here. 
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